
Movie at the Mission

For more information or to register, call (760) 757-3659, scan the code,   
or visit www.sanluisrey.org/retreats.

Thursday March 2, 6:30pm-8:30pm
The Letter: A Message for Our Earth
Lent and a Journey of Ecological Conversion

Join us this Lent to watch The Letter: A Message for our Earth, a new  
engaging and inspiring documentary featuring Pope Francis. The film  
follows a small group of people from around the world who are directly 
impacted by the ecological crisis and working to solve it. The powerfully 
moving personal stories showcase how shared values call us toward  
taking action to care for our common home.

Following the movie, we’ll have time for reflections and conversation  
about how we can take action for our common home as individuals and  
as a community. We’ll also explore how ecological conversion can be part  
of our spiritual journey this Lent. 

This is a FREE event with registration. 
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